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5th December 2022                                                          Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Open Afternoon 
 
We had lots of positive comments after this 
terms Open Afternoon.  There was a huge 
amount of super work to look at.  Thank you 
to all of you who spent time talking to the 
children about their work ς it is much 
ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΦ LΩƳ ǎǘƛƭƭ ƘƻǇƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƻŦ 
5ƻƭǇƘƛƴΩǎ ƳŀǇǎ ǘƻ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ 
have sent yours back in, please do! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Just one thought ς next time I think it would be better if parents 
collect their children from the field at the end of the afternoon rather than from their 
ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳǎΦ L ƘŀŘƴΩǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƻǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŎŀǳǎŜΧΦ 
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LǘΩǎ beginning to feel a lot like Christmas! 
 
Porpoises kicked off the festive season with a trip to 
Salisbury Cathedral.  Part of our RE topic this term 
included learning the parts of a cathedral, but we also 
learned about Advent too.  It was a lovely day in a 
very beautiful place and clearly made an impact, as 
the children did some brilliant writing on their return 
back to school.  

 
 

 
Yuletide parade  

 
 
Kerri Spence-Grimes, mum of Rohan in Sharks, 
brought some lovely girls from Bryanston to help 
with lanterns for the Yuletide festival parade. The 
girls had made the bases and then helped our 
children add decorations.  Great fun was had by 
all, and the lanterns looked brilliant on the 
night.  Thank you to everyone who came ς I was 
very, very proud of the Durweston turn out!  
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Christmas Fair  

 
 

What a great event!  I had almost forgotten how great our Christmas 
fair is.  Loads for children and adults to see and do.  I hope you enjoyed 
it as much as I did. It was lovely to see how many old parents, children 
and members of staff turned up to share in the fun.   Thank you to 
everyone who made it happen and to everyone who turned up and 
spent their money. The PTA are counting the pennies as we speakΧΦ 
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